
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001 

No. F.6/DFSMS/2022/ hspr)-6 SG Dated: - >-9 

To, 
Dr. R.N. Das 
Medical Supdt. Nursing Homee 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi 
Directorate General of Health Services 

F-17, Karkardooma, Delhi - 110032 

Subject: Regarding fire NOC in rlo SCI International Hospital situated at M-4, 

Greater Kailash part-1, near M-block market, New Delhi-48 

Sir 
Please refer your letter No. F.24/1287/SD/DGHS/NHC/2020-23/905 dated 

18.02.2022 on the subject cited above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the plans 

forwarded have been examined and following shortcomings are observed: 

1. Entry to the lift/ staircase is not through fire check doors as per clause 4.2.7 of NBC 

part 4. 

2. Staircases are not segregated at ground floor as per clause 7.11(t) of UBBL 2016. 

3 The width of corridor is not 2.4 meter as per clause 7.11.2 (e) of UBBL 2016. 

4. Openings are not protected as per clause 3.4.5.4 of NBC part 4 
5. The fire and life safety arrangements are not provided as per NBC part 4. 

Further, it is also informed that shortcomings were also issued vide letter No. 

F.6/DFS/MS/BP/2015/113 dated 29.04.2015 (copy enclosed). Accordingly, the case cannot 

be considered for grant of NOC from fire safety point of view. 

Yours faithfully 

Encl: as above 

(Atysarg) 
Director 

011-23414000 

Copy to: 

The Medical Superintendent/Keeper, SCI International Hospital, situated at M-4 
Greater Kailash part-1, near M-block market, New Delhi-48 
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